
 

                                                                                        

    ΚΥΠΡΙΑΚΗ ΔΗΜΟΚΡΑΤΙΑ 

 

The systems for FATCA/ DAC2/CRS and CBCR/DAC4 will not be available -  

new data specifications for data submission  

The Tax Department informs that for a specific period of time, the special e-service 

FATCA/CRS/DAC2 and e-service DAC4/CbCR offered through the Government 

Gateway Portal “Ariadni”, will be out of service. 

The FATCA/CRS/DAC2 will be out of service between the period 18/01/2021 until 

05/02/2021, while the DAC4/CbCR will be out of service between the period 

01/02/2021 until 10/02/2021. Data submission within this period is suspended. 

The suspension of those services is deemed necessary due to the replacement of the 

specifications of the existing XML files (XML schema) with the new upgraded versions 

of XML Schema files.  

At the same time, we inform all interested parties that with the re functioning of these 

services, the data submission  will be done only on the basis of the new upgraded XML 

Schemas version as defined by the international organizations and bodies that handle 

the specific standards. Please note that the current xml schema version of FATCA will 

not be affected and will remain the same.  

 

Details about the new templates of XML files have been posted on our Department’s 

website (www.mof.gov.cy/tax). 
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